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The following took place during the month of November: 

● Inaugural Adult Pickleball league completed.
● Youth Volleyball league completed its season.
● Disc Golf glow league completed its season.
● Youth basketball league held team drafts and practice schedules were created. 

We have 713 participants on 93 teams.
● Annual sanding and re-screening of the Bishop Park Center gym floors 

completed over Thanksgiving Break
● Bryant Aquatic Center hosted Bryant High School Swim Meet on November 14th 

where 93 swimmers participated. 
● Held lifeguard in-service to practice rescue skills.
● Winterized dog park for the winter season. Water is now off at the dog park but 

there is still accessible water at the restrooms.
● Winterized Mills Pool Bathhouse.
● Went back and overseeded again some areas at Midland Park that were worn 

from late season soccer play.
● Lake Charles was added to the Arkansas Game and Fish Commission Family 

and Community Fishing Program which includes regular stocking of the pond. 
Signs were installed with new regulations and information.

● Installed heaters in baseball and softball restrooms at Bishop Park. Those 
bathrooms are still currently open.

● Bishop Park hosted Mayor Treat’s all-staff Town Hall at the Pavilion and Festival 
area on November 2nd.


